
  

 
                     

 
          Memo 

 
To: Board of Directors   
From: David Sale 
Date: 11/13/24 
Subject: VVPMWC update 
 
 
 
I reached out to Hector Cazares at the state to get an update on the consolidation 
status.  Hector informed me he received a new position and Elvira Reyes had taken his 
old spot.  She responded in general, an application is submitted, reviewed, deemed 
complete, routed for approval, and then awarded funding.  
 
Mr. Ruben Mora has been assigned the contract State Revolving Fund Project No. 
3610046-001P Valley View Mutual Water Company-Valley View Park MWC Crestline 
CWD consolidation study.  He responded that he has been in contact with Criag Randall 
with Valley View.  They are trying to expedite the application as much as possible. The 
timeline can vary between 10 months to a year to execute a contract.  
 
I have been looped into the emails so we will have a better idea of the status from here 
on.     
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